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From: Peter Conn <pconnt43@cox.net>
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 11:00 PM
To: sbcob

Subject: April 23 Agenda - Parklets

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

RE: No to Parklets in right-of-ways.
Dear County Board of Supervisors,

Please do not allow parklets in any right-of-ways.
Our public right-of-ways need to be free of encumbrances and equal for everyone.

Parklets are ugly, discriminatory - giving an advantage to only one type of private business - disrupt flow of all kinds of
traffic and really make an area look very hodge-podgy, jumbled, unattractive and unplanned.

Keep our right-of-ways the way they are.

I live in Mission Canyon, which is in the County.

The parklets within the City of Santa Barbara are an eyesore and have disrupted the well planned architectural elements
and landscaping not to mention the inconvenience for emergency personnel and for the elderly and disabled trying to

get to where they used to be able to go with ease..

Restaurants need to plan their space on their own private areas. Perhaps that means opening up a whole front wall or
creating a patio.

Public works has a hard enough time keeping up with maintenance without these parklet obstacles in the way.
Thank you.
Sincerely yours,

Paulina Conn
805 682-5183



